
 
 
August 25, 2020 

  

To the Campus Community: 

  

Through our COVID-19 Campus Mass Testing Protocol, a total of 1,337 faculty, staff, and 

students were tested on six days from August 14-August 23, 2020.  As results continue to be 

received, we want to now provide this link to our new Berg COVID-19 Dashboard, located on 

the Heidelberg website.  The dashboard is designed to keep us all informed and updated and to 

reinforce our shared commitment and responsibility for everyone’s health and well-being.  You 

can also find the link here: www.heidelberg.edu/dashboard. 

  

We will update the dashboard regularly as new numbers are received, so check back often for 

the latest developments. 

  

If you have questions about information on this dashboard, please email Janelle Baldosser, CNP, 

Director of Stoner Health & Counseling Center, at jbaldoss@heidelberg.edu. 
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